
Dear Praying Friends,                                            Jan 2019        

 

January has been such an exciting month! It started off with all of my (Josh) family flying in to visit us, especially to 
see the grandkids! :) They were such a blessing during the two weeks and time went way too fast! They were able to enjoy 
some of the beauties of Kenya, meet many great people, as well as spend a lot of time with Journey and Abram. We were 
sad to see them go, but thankful for an amazing time with them.   

Right after they left, I flew down to Mombasa with another pastor. On Saturday we had a meeting about the plans 
for the next week and the beginning of the Bible college. There is so much to say about my time in Mombasa. We thank 
the Lord for a great start to the Bible college, with 12 students attending now and two more who will be coming in          
February. 

 Just a few things that stood out from that week were: 

-A visitor placing his faith in Christ after Sunday service 

-Baptizing another young convert on Tuesday 

-Having a man who is addicted to alcohol come to church and beg to get help with changing his life.               

I was able to speak with him, then a church member was able to lead him to the Lord! 

-Late night conversations about the Gospel with a young man named Josaphat. Lots of mosquito bites,                   
 but it was worth it! 

 …..And so much more. It was a blessing to be with several young believers who are hungry for the Word. The time 
in and out of class was sweet, and I thoroughly enjoyed the coastal food, great fellowship and Swahili practice! The two 
pastors there have been working hard to open new preaching points and churches. There is much work to be done in 
Mombasa. There are many Muslims and prosperity gospel churches, close to the main church there is even a large Muslim 
college. The need for the gospel and solid Bible teaching is great. Pray with us that God will raise up many of these young 
men and ladies in Bible college to continue with the task of  advancing the Gospel in this area.  

Please be in prayer for the travels and meetings in February as I return to the Mombasa Bible college, as well as a 
trip to the Uganda Bible college. We appreciate your prayers and support in enabling the work here in Kenya to go          
forward. Mungu Awabariki (God bless you all) !!          Living for Eternity - Josh , Bethany, Abram and Journey Wormley 

Westwood Heights Baptist Church  / 3343 Pedersen Dr Omaha, NE 68144 / 402-333-8689 

Support Address: Vision Baptist Mission / PO Box 442 Alpharetta, GA 30009  

Field Address: PO Box 468  Eldoret, Kenya 30100 

Gift

s of 

Riding in a matatu with two 

pastors 

Looking out from Mkindani 

Baptist Church 
Bible College class 

Wormleys 

in Kenya! 


